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Dear Chair Sollman, Vice Chair Findley, and Committee Members,  

 

I live in Tillamook County and am writing in support of the whole Buildings Resilience 

Package, SB 868, 869, 870, and 871.  

 

SB 869 directs the Oregon Department of Consumer and Business Services to help 

Oregon buildings be built smart from the start-- be more energy efficient, assist in 

reaching Oregon's climate goals, reduce utility bills, while providing needed heating 

and cooling with less pollution and better protection from the elements.  

 

It's an old saying but it's true: an ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure. Let's 

build smart from the start.  

 

Thank you,  

Helena Birecki 


